Dear Parents and boys,
I hope that you are all keeping safe and well in what is a very unusual time for us all.
When school closed on the 12th teachers allocated work to their classes. This was to keep you going until this Friday. We fully understand the challenges of working from home without your teacher or classmates   Therefore we do not expect that you will get through the same amount of work as you normally would.  Also there may be several students in the house all trying to work. We hope that you are trying your best to do some reading and maths and a bit of writing every day. It is very important that you exercise also.
This week we have decided to use our website on the Projects page to communicate with everyone
Teachers have posted more work to take you up to the Easter Holidays on the website. You will also find links to other resources there. We will continue to update you there also.
Parents, Thank you for your cooperation in our request for emails.  These will be used by teachers to communicate with the class and to send   work also. If anyone has any questions or queries please use the school email address and they will be forwarded to the relevant teacher.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If further closures are announced we will work to continue to support your learning. 
Follow  @monasteryschool  on Twitter for suggestions and resources for other learning activities.
I will send messages   via Text a Parent also. 
We all agree that everyone’s main focus should be on staying safe and healthy.
We look forward to these difficult days passing and resuming normal school  life in The Monastery again.
Take care and stay well,
Mary Donovan












We fully understand that this is a very stressful time for families with several students 





Thank you for your support at this time. Take care 
